CSL delays hours decision

by Carol Anderson Nebraskan Staff Writer

A proposal to allow individual living units to determine their own rules on hours was presented by AWS at Tuesday's Council on Student Life meeting. Discussion on the proposal was delayed until the Council's Jan. 6 meeting.

The AWS statement says that "the decision concerning hours should ultimately rest between the girl and her parents. It suggests the key or nightwatchman systems with a provision that any other optional hours system is selected by a living unit that it be approved by AWS.

Representing AWS, Ann Triba said that if the proposal is approved by CSL by early January it could be implemented by second semester.

In other action Tuesday, the CSL heard a report from its study group on the Publications Board, wasn't satisfied with it, and told the study group to "clean up" the report and be ready for more discussion Jan. 20.

The council was mainly dissatisfired with the group's suggested manner for the selection of student members for the Publications Board. Jack Botts, chairman of the study group and member of the board, explained that the reason for suggesting that student members be picked at

large by the board was to insure wider student representation than he said ASUN appointees accomplish.

Bill Chaloupka, student CSL member and ASUN president, was worried that "a group that selects its own members would be self-perpetuating". John Lonnquist agreed that such a group would be in danger of stagnation with the chances reduced for the input of ideas differing from those already represented on the board.

Ed Icenogle argued that the study group's proposal would "for the first time turn the Pub Board over to students." The group suggested increasing student membership to four with faculty members numbering three.

Icenogle was concerned that if the student majority were selected by ASUN, student government could control student publications through the board's power to appoint staff members. Freedom of the press, he asserted, could be jeopardized.

Dean G. Robert Ross agreed that reason exists for Icenogle's fears, but said he was more concerned that since students are forced to pay for student publications through student fees, they have some place for their opinions to be heard. Ross asked whether the study group had considered selection of students by direct

election by the student body. Icenogle responded that the method "hasn't worked" in other areas.

During the first half-an-hour of the meeting that is reserved for open discussion with student visitors, two students invited CSL to name one of its members to meet with the Union Board and participate in their efforts to "restructure" that body. Susan Eisenhart, president of the Union Board, and Dave Buntain, president of the Union Program Committee, presented the invitation.

Buntain said the Union Board has been criticized for being ineffective in bringing about program changes. He said new suggestions for changing the composition on the board from four to nine student members with four faculty members would be a step toward solving the problem.

To widen student representation on the board from just

AHEA elects new officers

The newly elected executive members of the University of Nebraska Chapter of the American Home Economics Association are Charlotte Loskill, president; Lois Petersen, president-elect; Donna McPherson, vice-president; Mary Frank, secretary; and Kaye Ebberson, treasurer.

those who have worked their way through the Union Board, Buntain suggested that ASUN name two members and that CSL choose another. He said increased student representation on the board is necessary because of the "considerable amount of student fees spent by the Union Board."

Icenogle was selected as CSL's temporary representative to the board.

Dr. Russell Brown reported that this study group on the sub-c o m m i t t e e on Student Organizations was not ready to report, but discussed its progress. Brown said the group decided that the sub-committee's function of reviewing

the constitutions of student organizations was basically a student function, but that faculty membership was necessary. He said the group was still confused about the committee's relationship to both ASUN and CSL, however.

Icenogle asked Brown if any reason exists why the committee's function couldn't be turned over to ASUN. But further discussion was put off until Jan. 6 when the study group's report is due.

The next meeting of CSL scheduled for Jan. 6 will hear resports from Brown and the Union Board representative. The AWS proposal will also be discussed.

Der Coaf

PRESENTS

THE SOUND EXPEDITION

THUR. & FRI. NITES ON 2ND FLOOR FROM 9:00-12:00

- AND ALSO -

LAIRD & THE BANJOS

ON MAIN FLOOR — THUR., FRI., & SAT. NITES 9:00-12:00

Ber Coaf

PRESENTS

BRUCE HILLER -

FOLK-GUITARIST ON 2ND FLOOR WED. NITE — AND ALSO — JOHN WALKER — BLUES GUITARIST IN

Che Rath Keller

After Vacation

H.A.C.

AT

der Coaf

or Stop By

OR SAT. NITE

FOR SOME GREAT

LIVE ENTERTAINMENT

Old Spice
43/4 oz. after shave Retail 1.50 only

109

BONUS € PHOTO. film processing

An extra wallet print with every regular print.

(Over \$2 worth of wallet-size pictures ... extra ... with every roll of Kodacolor film

you have developed.)

Can Opener Retail 7.95

now

499

Prices good through Saturday, Dec. 20

Electric

Green (Cross)

HEALTH AND BEAUTY AID CENTERS

Open 6 days a week 8:30-9

Open Sunday 12-5